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MICKLEHAM ROAD UPGRADE SET FOR EARLY COMPLETION 

Friday, 26 July 2024 

Greenvale motorists will enjoy reduced congestion, improved travel times and more reliable journeys as early as 
January 2025, with the Allan Labor Government set to complete major works on Stage 1 of the Mickleham Road 
Upgrade a full 6 months ahead of schedule.  

The upgrade, originally slated to be completed in mid-2025, will see extra lanes in each direction between Somerton 
Road and Dellamore Boulevard, new traffic lights at Aitken College, upgraded intersections at Hillview Road and 
Dellamore Boulevard, and a new intersection at Somerton Road.  

Crews on the project have gained major ground in the first half of 2024, upgrading intersections at Greenvale Gar-
dens Boulevard and Aitken College, moving traffic onto new northbound lanes between Somerton Road and Del-
lamore Boulevard and starting construction of the new southbound lanes on Mickleham Road. 

Works on the project will now shift towards finishing construction of the southbound lanes, upgrading intersections 
at Dellamore Boulevard and Hillview Road and finalising works on the new traffic light intersection at Somerton 
Road.  

Finishing works, including landscaping, will get underway after major works are completed and new lanes are 
opened in traffic.  

Motorists won’t be the only ones to benefit from the Mickleham Road Upgrade, with 4km of new shared walking 
and cycling paths being built as part of the upgrade.  

Stage 1 of the Mickleham Road Upgrade will significantly improve the way motorists get around in Melbourne’s 
northern suburbs each day by reducing travel times, and by improving safety and reliability. 

These improvements will make it easier and safer to walk and cycle in the area and provide more reliable journeys 
for over 25,000 motorists who use the road each day. 

Quote attributable to Minister for Transport Infrastructure Danny Pearson 

“Locals will enjoy more reliable journeys, improved travel times and reduced congestion as a result of the Mickleham 
Road Upgrade from as early as January 2025 – six months earlier than scheduled.”  

Quote attributable to Iwan Walters Member for Greenvale 

“We thank the community for its patience as works surge towards completion on Stage 1 of the Mickleham Road 
Upgrade, which will slash travel times and improve safety for 25,000 drivers each day."   

 

 


